November 25, 2009

To Whom It May Concem,

My name is Peter DelLaTorre and | am the President of RD Construction located in Lake
Elsinore, California.

We have been a devoted sub-contractor to Alpha Construction for several years now doing
concrete work for most of their prior and existing projects. Over these several years that we
have been conducting business with them, we can truly say that Alpha Construction is a
company with great integrity, is extremely dedicated to their customers and their work, and is
entirely one of the best contractors that we have ever worked for.

We have been given extreme pleasure in working with such a reliable and dependabie
orgenization such as Alpha Construction and we look forward to doing as much business with
them today as well as in the near future. | would strongly recommend Aipha Construction for
any needs that their company could offer. If you should need any more informatfon regarding
Alpha Construction please feel free to contact me at (851) 245 - 0777.

Sincerely,

T

Peter DelLaTorre
President
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